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Provider Enrollment Functions Available 
through Provider Enrollment Management 
System (PEMS) on Dec. 13, 2021  
November 22, 2021  
 
Reminder 
Effective Dec. 1, 2021 is the transition period for the PEMS system.  
 
On Nov. 30, 2021 is the last date to submit: 

• Electronic Enrollment applications 
• Fax requests 
• Electronic maintenance requests 

through either Provider Enrollment on the Portal (PEP) or Provider Information Management System (PIMS). 
 
No Paper Enrollment Submission 
After Nov. 30, 2021, providers planning to submit paper enrollment applications, faxes requests, or 
maintenance requests should be aware that, these will no longer be accepted. 
 
Resources 
More information on PEMS can be found at Provider Enrollment | TMHP 
 
Contact 
providerenrollmentmanagementsystems@hhs.texas.gov 
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